
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: October 26, 2009  
Contact: Kristin Ryan, division director, 907-269-7644 

Mars Snackfood recalls Dove Caramel Pecan Perfection ice cream  

Health risk: may contain peanuts not declared on the label 

The U.S. Food and Drug Administration is informing the public of a voluntary recall of Dove Caramel 
Pecan Perfection ice cream, lot number 931AB5YN07. The product is being recalled because it may 
contain peanuts not declared on the label. They could pose a risk to people with peanut allergies. More 
information on this recall can be found at http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm187949.htm 
 
The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation has confirmed this product has been distributed 
in Alaska. No related illnesses have been reported.  
 
For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit our website: 
http://www.dec.state.ak.us/eh/fss/recalls/recallsalerts.htm 
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